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I strongly opposed the Oregon Right to Rest Act. The concern of public and personal 

safety are the more important issue than just showing support and care for the 

unfortunate people. Whoever created this Bill should go ahead and "try out" the 

experiment first please. 

 

This is way over the limit! 


